

## **DFTRA Update**

We continue to follow Government guidelines regarding Coronavirus so we are currently still working from home. If there is anything you need we are still here and will assist as much as possible with any issues.

We will also be postponing our Annual General Meeting and hope that this can be held in December, this will of course be dependent upon the situation at the time.

Due to a data sharing issue and in compliance with GDPR, we no longer hold any information in order to get in touch directly with our members. We would really like to be able to contact you, so please get in touch to give us your details and permission for us to use them.

## **Coronavirus (COVID-19) Advice**

Help control the virus

To protect yourself and others, when you leave home you must:

- Wash hands keep washing your hands regularly
- Cover face wear a face covering over your nose and mouth in enclosed spaces
- Make space stay at least a metre away from people not in your household

If you are feeling unwell, get a test and do not leave home for at least 10 days.

Dudley Federation of Tenants and Residents Associations The Ground Floor Complex, Booth Court, Lower Derry Street, Brierley Hill DY5 2SJ

- -- Tel: 01384 868010 -- Website: www.dftra.org.uk -- E-mail: info@dftra.org.uk --
  - -- www.twitter.com/DudleyFed -- www.facebook.com/dudleyfed --